
CALYPSO VILLA
Galleon Beach, English Harbour, St Paul, Antigua

6 6

The prices qouted above are for up to 8 persons in the villa. An
additional charge of US$120 during High Season (winter) and US$90
during Low Season (summer) is applied to every guest after 8.

Calypso Villa, located in the stunning English Harbour, is a true
paradise for those seeking peace, tranquility, and privacy during
their holiday. Nestled within the heart of Antigua's National Park and
surrounded by 20 acres of beautifully landscaped gardens, this villa
offers some of the most breathtaking natural surroundings on the
island.

Designed in the traditional Caribbean style, Calypso Villa seamlessly
blends the beauty of the outside with the comfort of the inside. The
architecture maximizes airflow and coolness, creating a refreshing and
inviting atmosphere. The large sun terrace, pool, and gardens provide
a sense of complete privacy, allowing guests to relax and unwind in
their own haven.

With its ideal location above the picturesque Freemans Bay, the villa
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offers spectacular views that will leave you speechless. From the
white sands of the beach to the historic Nelson's Dockyard and English
Harbour, and even the hills of Turtle Bay, the vistas are nothing
short of breathtaking. Nature trails to the famous Shirley Heights are
just footsteps away, and a plethora of activities such as tennis,
sailing, kayaking, and snorkeling await you.

When it comes to dining and entertainment, you have options aplenty.
Dive into the exotic drinks and excellent cuisine at the beachfront
Loose Cannon Restaurant, or take a short water taxi ride to the
historic Nelson's Dockyard and English Harbour, where you'll find a
wide array of shops, restaurants, and vibrant nightlife. English
Harbour is also famous for hosting Sailing Week, The Charter Yacht
Show, and the Classic Week Sailing Regatta, making it a haven for
sailing enthusiasts. Additionally, the new Sir Vivian Richards Cricket
Stadium is just a 20-minute drive away.

Calypso Villa offers ample space for large groups, with a variety of
beautifully appointed bedrooms on both the upper and lower floors. The
open-plan kitchen and living room on the upper floor lead to your own
private pool, terrace, and a large dining table perfect for al fresco
dining. The spacious master bedroom boasts a balcony with a sea view,
an ensuite bathroom, and a dividable super king-sized bed. Adjacent to
the master bedroom is Guest bedroom 5, perfect for families, with its
own ensuite shower room and dividable super king-sized bed.

The lower floor features Master bedroom suite 2, which has its own
entrance and opens onto a large balcony with a stunning sea view. It
includes a 4-poster king-sized bed, a chaise lounge sofa, and an
ensuite bathroom. Adjoining bedroom 6 is ideal for families, with its
own double doors opening onto the balcony. It shares an ensuite
bathroom with a separate entrance. Guest bedroom 3, located below the
cabana, offers its own building with balconies and fantastic sea
views. It features an ensuite shower room and a dividable super
king-sized bed.

Calypso Villa is truly a hidden gem, offering a peaceful and luxurious
retreat in the heart of Antigua's natural beauty. Come and experience
the serenity and elegance that this villa has to offer for your next
group getaway in English Harbour.




